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The Wyrick Update

 Greetings from Delta Junction Alaska,
The Lord has been so good.  The LORD is good, a strong hold in the day of trouble; and 

he knoweth them that trust in him.  Nahum 1:7

We thank the Lord for His safety and blessings.  Over the past few months, the Lord has 
given us many opportunities to share His Word with several new contacts.  We pray that the 
door will stay open and that these individuals will be saved.  We gave Gospel CD’s to others 
that have been given tracts and New Testaments in the past.  Due to some tragedies that 
have taken place here in Delta Junction this winter, it seems that people’s hearts are more 
open than they have been.  

We have had several house fires here in the community this winter.  One of the fires was 
at the home of a friend of ours to whom I have witnessed several times.  We have had the 
opportunity not only to witness to him again, but through this tragedy,  we have been given 
opportunities to show the love of God to others here in the community.  Another fire that 
we had here in the community resulted in the home owner losing his life.  We have shared 
God’s Word with his family that live out of state.  It has also opened more doors here in 
town to witness to the people that helped fight the fire.  

When God opens a door, we try to be sensitive to His leading and to share His Word 
even if it is only by giving them a tract or a Gospel CD.  Some of these people go to other 
churches but do not have a clear testimony of salvation.  We pray that the seed will be 
planted and that they will see their spiritual need.  We praise the Lord for these 
opportunities.  Will you please pray with us that all of these to whom we have witnessed 
will be saved?

We praise the Lord for all of you that pray for us and give to this ministry.  With your 
help we have these opportunities to share God’s Word with those that are lost.  We truly 
appreciate you all and know that God will bless you for your faithfulness.  Continue to keep 
Sophia and Regina in prayer,  as well as the other Russians here in Delta to whom we have 
been ministering.  Sophia has been sick with the flu, and Regina is visiting family in the 
lower 48.  Remember the Fred and Victor Malyk families in prayer also.  We are sending 
some Bibles to Fred’s daughter in Missouri.  The Victor Malyk family has had some 
problems recently and are in need of much prayer.  Continue to keep Peter and his family in 
prayer that God will bring that family back together.  Pray for their salvation as well. 

Your Missionaries in Delta Junction, Alaska,


